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Ms. Ania Dorocinska 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Ms. Dorocinska, 

Baiada Oakburn Poultry Processing Plant (SSD 9394)  
Notice of Exhibition 

Thank you for your email sent on 23 July 2019 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to comment 
on the subject State Significant Development (SSD) application. 

Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) would be providing a separate response. 

TfNSW has reviewed the relevant documentation within the exhibited Environmental Impact 
Statement (EIS) and has no comments on the subject development application. 

If you require any further information or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact Ken Ho, 
Transport Planner, via email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

19/8/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 

Objective reference: CD19/06197 
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